
Wednesday 30 November 2022 

Term 4, Week 7 Newsletter 

End of Term 4 

Final Day for ALL Students: 

Fri 9th December 2022 

SCHOOL CLOSING AT 11:00AM 

 

 

Kia ora whānau, 

 

Next week is the last week of 

the school year – but also one of 

the most important weeks of 

the school year.   

In addition to some students 

still working hard to complete their JC Diploma, NCEA 

and University Entrance qualifications, we also 

celebrate as a community and recognise the excellent 

achievements of our scholars in our Senior and Junior 

Prizegiving’s.  While these are formal events, they are 

also exciting, emotional and usually, loud! 

Our scholars earn the prizes they receive on merit, 

due to the focus, commitment and persistence they 

show in class.  But also due to the unyielding and 

unconditional support of whānau.  We understand 

that for many of you, occasions like this are one of 

the big reasons you make New Zealand home – 

striving for educational opportunities for your 

children and the chance for them to forge and enjoy 

a prosperous future.  For others, we know that the 

success of your children exceeds that of your own 

school career, and that is also a huge source of 

pride.  So while we acknowledge the success of our 

students, we also mihi to the families whose love and 

support drives them.  As the whakataukī says: 

“He aroha whakatō, he aroha puta mai.” 

We look forward to congratulating all of our prize 

winning scholars next week – Seniors on Thursday 8 

December at 6pm, and then Juniors on Friday 9 

December at 9am.  We hope to see many of you 

there, and to share in your pride and happiness. 

 
 

Ngā mihi, 
 

S.Milton 
 

Sa’id Milton 

Deputy Principal 

 

2023 ENROLMENTS ARE COMING IN FAST… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Enrolment packs are available from the school 

office OR 

• Online Enrolment is available through the school 

website https://www.jchs.school.nz/enrol/ 
 

The office is open to receive new enrolment applications until 

21st December 2022, and will re-open on 16th January 2023. 

 

THE SCHOOL IS CLOSED ON THESE DATES! 
 

Staff/Teacher ACCORD Days (Teacher Only Day):  

Fri 2nd December – SCHOOL CLOSED 
 

School finishing early: 

Thurs 8th December – SCHOOL CLOSING EARLY at 1:20PM  

in preparation for the Senior Prizegiving. 
 

END OF YEAR - KEY DATES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

END OF  TERM 4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 8th December at 11:00am in the School Hall: 

Prizegiving practice for all students receiving prizes. 

 

Friday 9th December at 9:00am: 

2022 Junior Prizegiving in the School Hall. 
 

(All 2022 Year 13 students are invited to attend 

the Junior Prizegiving and a Farewell Ceremony). 

Important Reminder for Senior Students 

All Year 13 students need to return their school issued devices 

on or before the 9th December to the front office Reception.  

 

 

Thursday 8th December at 6:00pm: 

2022 Senior Prizegiving in the School Hall. 

 

https://www.jchs.school.nz/enrol/
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